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I am in favor of full funding for our fish hatchery and stocking programs.  Recent 

genetic research (ODF&W) has conclusively shown hatchery fish to be of significant 

benefit to our aquatic and forest ecosystems.  They are absolutely vital to the health 

and well being of our recreational and commercial fisheries.   

Sincerely, John Kirby,  

BS, Fresh Water Fisheries Management,  

Colorado State University. 


